
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 22nd March 2019 

25th, 26th, 27th 28th March                                  
3.30-4.00pm - BOOK FAIR for                 
children and parents in KS1 hall                                                               

Tuesday 26th March 

KS2 Mothers Day Pop Up Shop     

Thursday 28th March 

KS1 Mothers Day Pop Up Shop     

Monday 1st April 

Vision Screening - Reception Class 

Wednesday 3rd April 

Bunny Hop for Pendleside Hospice 

Thursday 4th April                                                                               
Year 1 Bug Ball - children can come 
dressed as a bug!    

Friday 5th April  

3.30pm finish school for the Easter 
Holiday    

Tuesday 23rd April 

Start school 8.50am doors open    

Thursday the 25th April   

 Non uniform day—bring chocolate!                  

Headteacher’s Note:     

It finally feels like spring is in the air both outside and 
inside school. The staff have been working hard this 
week refreshing our class displays and they all look 
wonderful—we really do have some talented children 
(and staff!) here at Trawden. 

Thank you to all those who attended ‘Film Night’ - we 
hope the children enjoyed watching the movie with 
their friends—the popcorn certainly went down well! 
Please have a look at what the PTFA have coming up 
next for the children to enjoy. 

The books have arrived in school for our Book Fair next 
week (Monday -Thursday). They are very reasonably 
priced and the more you buy the more books we will 
receive for our library. See you in the Key Stage 1 hall 
after school! 

Just a reminder that my door is always open, so if you 
have any questions please don’t hesitate to pop in. 

Thank you , as always, for your continued support.              
Mrs Stinchon  

PTFA events coming up                                  
NEXT WEEK! 

Mothers Day  

 Tuesday 26th March KS2 
Mothers Day “Pop-up 
Shop” (money on the day) 

 Thursday 28th March KS1 Mothers Day “Pop-up 
Shop” (money on the day) 

Every item £2 (like we did at Christmas) and all children 
will be able to wrap their gift too.   

 

 

 

Our PTFA are hosting a Chocolate Bingo                   

Evening on Wednesday 1st May - we think that 

raising money for school is the perfect  excuse 

for eating chocolate! Details of the event will 

follow soon. 

To help facilitate this, we are holding a non-

uniform day on Thursday the 25th April and we 

ask that children donate chocolate                       

instead of a £1. So don’t feel that 

you have to eat all those Easter 

eggs ;) 
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Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Inter-School 
Competitions 

Parents and         
carers are always 
welcome to 
come and                 
support us at our 
inter-school  

competitions. Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into 
as many of these as possible. Look out for                            
participation letters  for up-coming events; 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 
 

Congratulations to our KS2 boys football team who 
played on Wednesday after school. You all played 
fantastically well against tough opposition and                  
totally deserved the final score of winning 2 and 
drawing 1. 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                                

Starts 25th February - 1st April (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Kurling Club with Mr Irvine  

Starts 26th February - 2nd April (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS1 Handball                                                                                

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Attendance    Year 4 at 99.7% 

Stars of the week  

EYFS    - Jessica                      Year 4 - Leah 

Year 1 - Georgie                    Year 5 - Layla          

Year 2 - William                    Year 6 - Phoebe          

Year 3 - Riley 

Next class assembly:- Wednesday 3rd April  at 

2.45pm - led by Year 5 - all parents and family   

members welcome. 

Thank you to all those who 
have emailed in pictures of 
your child reading in an ex-
treme place. 

WE NEED MORE PLEASE! 

The wackier the better, you 
never know you may win a 
prize! 

Please email any entries to; 

bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you. 

Bunny Hop for Pendleside hospice 

We have agreed to help our local 

hospice raise some much needed 

funds. Information and sponsorship 

forms were sent out this week. The 

minimum amount they ask for is £1.50 per child to 

cover costs (children will receive a cream egg and       

bunny ears). Please help where you can. Thank you. 

PARKING:- I understand how difficult      

parking is on Dean Street and how                         

congested the road becomes at drop off 

and pick up times. Please have                     

consideration for residents and other                 

drivers and DO NOT  PARK ON THE               

YELLOW LINES OR ZIG-ZAGS or in the turn 

round area as this causes an obstruction. 

This is to help to keep all  children safe. If 

you have any concerns then please contact 

the school office.                                                     

Thank you for your cooperation. 


